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Program Description

e The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the states share responsibility for assuring that the nation’s milk
supply is safe and not contaminated with harmful drug residues.

e This responsibility is assisted through a cooperative agreement between FDA, all fifty states, the territory of
Puerto Rico, and the dairy industry under the National Conference on Interstate Milk Shipments (NCIMS).

e The NCIMS is a voluntary organization that promotes the availability of a high-quality milk supply for the
nation.

e The contract with GLH, Incorporated (an independent third party) is part of an effort to demonstrate the
amount and results of milk drug residue testing conducted by the industry and states.

Intended Outcomes
e Maintain the database that archives milk sample testing results for drug residues submitted by the industry
and states.
e Promote maximum participation by the dairy industry and states to report their testing results.

e Provide guidance and interpretation on the technical aspects of the data, reporting and coding of data
elements.

e Prepare and distribute an annual report to FDA, the states, industry and academia.
e Ensure that harmful milk drug residue is decreasing.

Program Metrics

e Current program funding: $189,729
e  Current number of awards: 2
e Current Partners: GLH Inc, CFSAN
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The FDA, an agency within the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, protects the public health by assuring the safety,
effectiveness, and security of human and veterinary drugs, vaccines and other biological products for human use, and medical devices. The
agency also is responsible for the safety and security of our nation’s food supply, cosmetics, dietary supplements, and products that give off
electronic radiation, and for regulating tobacco products.
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